
 

 

Date:  Thursday, April 18, 2019  
To:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate  
From:   Jean Standard, Chairperson, University Curriculum Committee 
RE:  Executive Summary for the following new program proposal 

The University Curriculum Committee recommends approval of the new undergraduate sequence in 
Criminal Justice Sciences in the Department of Criminal Justices Sciences.  

Criminal Justice Sciences Sequence 

The Criminal Justice Sciences program is staying the same. This proposal is a request to make it a 
sequence for purposes of tracking students as the Criminal Justice Sciences Accelerated Sequence is 
added. 


